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At the direction of the State Board of Education, the Arizona Department of Education released the 
2021-2022 school letter grades after a two year letter grade hiatus. 
 
Letter grades are based on academic growth from year to year, scores on the statewide assessment, 
high school graduation rates and quantitative indicators showing a student is accelerating and ready 
for success at the next level.  

 
Schools have until November 15th at 5:00 PM to appeal their letter grade. Schools who appeal their 
letter grade will be marked as “UR” (under review) until the State Board of Education takes action on 
their appeal at the December 9, 2022 meeting. Depending on the outcome of appeals, schools’ letter 
grades may change.   
 
The breakdown of the 2021-2022 letter grades by school type, prior to any appeal submission: 

 
School Type A B C D F 

K-8 365 579 308 64 14 
9-12 69 87 53 17 3 

Hybrid1 33 34 23 4 0 
Alternative 18 67 19 4 13 

1 Hybrid schools are classified as schools that serve non-typical school configurations (i.e. schools that 
serve grades across both the K-8 model and the 9-12 model) 

 
 


